
News story: Reappointment of Non-
Executive Board Member to the Office
for Environmental Protection

Julie Hill MBE will serve a further four years

http://www.government-world.com/news-story-reappointment-of-non-executive-board-member-to-the-office-for-environmental-protection/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-reappointment-of-non-executive-board-member-to-the-office-for-environmental-protection/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-reappointment-of-non-executive-board-member-to-the-office-for-environmental-protection/

